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P
Which sector do you operate in?

Sectors

Indigenous Tourism Other . attractions
1% 0% Food & Beverage Services

0%

Transportation
2%

Tour Operator
4%

Recreation

ivals & Events
0%

Film

0%

Sector Assoc.

0%

Education
1%

Meeting &

Conventions

0%

Arts
0% Culture/Heritage
0%
Tourism Operator

58% Sports

0%
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91 completed surveys

Sectors

Attractions

Food & Beverage Services

Transportation

Recreation
Camping
Retall
“
Education
Meeting & Conventions 0 0.00%
Culture/Heritage 0 0.00%
[ Aaws | o | 0.00%
Sport 0 0.00%
Tourism Operator 53 58.24%
Film 0 0.00%
Festivals and Events 0 0.00%



Presenter
Presentation Notes
The ‘Other’ sectors are listed below:
Hunting and fishing 
Information Centre 


#
What is the current status of your tourism business or operation?

Current status of your business

Temporarily closed
51%

Re-opened after
closing
8%

Preparing to re-ope

for Stage 2 on Friday,

June 12 at 12:01 a.m Permanently closed
9% 2%
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Current status of your business Value %
Temporarily closed 51.65%

Re-opened after closing 7



Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
No work available, downturn in business 
Reduced service 
Our business runs on America clientele               
i don't have one planning on opening for about August 1st           
Some guests; no Americans 95%   
waiting on border openings                           
closed except for occasional Canadian guests 
All of our guests are American; we can’t reopen until border does.     
Closed until paying guests are allowed across the border. If that doesn't happen soon it will be permanent!   
Closed until US/Canada border opens still closed waiting for clarity on the border (need to know if it will open after july?) it take me about 14 days to open my outposts camps we need to know what the plan is in advance from the goverment! 
Preparing to open but will have no customers so wont reall be open 
Preparing to open. June 19 might be realistic. 
temp closed - assessing limited rental services if re-opening would occur 
temporarily closed but working on changes to make it covid compliant & meet a different type of guest needs 
We will now be open to Manitoba guests starting on June 21st.  That is when they plan on dropping the 14d quarenteen when visiting NW Ontario.  Manitoba is basically our Canadian Market.  Also not real comfortable with Southern Ontarians visiting right now as covid is not under control there! 
Maybe open if the boarder ever does1111 
only seasonal RVs, Boat Launch - no Canadian customers even 


PI ..
What are the considerations and questions you are fielding from

potential visitors to your business? Select all that apply

Considerations from Visitors

o . Questions around new 9% of
uestions : i i i
cleaning protocol Considerations/Questions from Value % Total

around =
9% Visitors. Select all that |
physical " PRy Surveys

distancing Questions around physical distancing 15.38%
8%
: Questions around new
staff procedures
N/A 4%

2%
None

2%

Questions around limitstocapacity | 15 | 8.33%

Questions around
limits to capacity
8%

My tourism

business/operation is
not open
23%

My tourism business/operation is not
open
None 1.67% 3.30%
N/A 1.67% 3.30%
Other 21.11% 41.76%

piccich 46.15%
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Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
When will the border open up         
Limited employees       
When will the border be open?       
rentals, boat rentals, guests allowed outside of primary seasonal camper   
your advertising campaign - tourism matters - is HIGHLY OFFENSIVE 
when will borders open? guests seem to take new normal protocols for granted. Questions around self isolating at camps, if that is a possibility?   
When is border opening       
This is frustrating as survey is lacking an understanding of our business   
When is the border opening Status of Canada Border     
is the border open for travellers from the US     
Why are governments over reacting to COVID-19.  This issue is mostly an old age home issue.  Put money where the issue is.       
When is the border opening and how will this impact my trip.   
When the border will open, acs 95% of our business is from the US   
Have had no questions about the choices.  All the questions have been about the border opening and do we know when that will be 
Do you think you will be open later this year?       
Americans are concerned because they are being told that their health coverage will not cover them if they get sick up here. Also that their work will require them to isolate for 14 days upon returning home and that it will be unpaid time off. We are also being told here that they will have to isolate for two weeks if they cross the border into Canada. 
We are open to Canadian guests only.  Our guests from United States are inquiring if/when they will be able to fulfil their reservation
Border crossing protocols; quarantine requirements 
When will the border open? 
if border opens, will what protocols will there be/any quarantine restrictions clarification on the US border, opening date, 14 day quarantine required?, provincial border restrictions (MB to ON) 
When is the border going to open 
Questions have been limited to two categories.  1) Is there a self isolation enforced from Manitoba upon returning home.  2) Can you give us a cheaper deal (after already discounting our prices by 50% for Canadians) 
when the border will be open Usa border opening? 
No customers so no questions 
When can we get American customers across the border. They are ready able and willing to come 
Everyone wants to know our cancellation policy non-essential travel from S ON; limited canoe rental 
When is the border opening; whatever you need us to do we'll do; what kind of rate/discount can you give to us (Canadians) 
98% of our guests, so the questions we are getting is:  When do you think the border will open?  Can we reschedule for the same week next year?  Can we book "just in case dates for Aug, Sept and October?  What can we do to help, can we pay a portion of next years trip now?  None of our customers have asked for deposits back.  They are concearned about our well being; 1 because we have a great relationship with them, and 2. Because they want to make sure we are viable so that they can come back next year and for years to come! 
When will the border open 
What the hell is going on up there??1!! 
when will border open; will you take cash; what happens at the Border? etc 
When is the border open 
When will the borders open border crossing, when we are opening, receiving questions via phone 


PI .
Please indicate the risks your tourism business is facing presently.

Select all that apply

Unable to pay commercial
rent or mortgage
6% % of

SeI::tr:: In:hI:Its: : ply Value % Total
Surveys

Unsure who has the ~CUrTENt Risks
authority to grant me
permission to re-open

Unable to cross the US 2%
border in order to open by
business in Ontario

Unable to pay

commercial utilities )
6% Unable to pay commercial rent or

31.87%
mortgage

5%

Closing your business temporarily | 53 | 11.139% 58.24%
Significant loss of cash Unable to pay staff sick leave 2.52% 13.19%
flow Unable to open for the summer season 11.34% 59.34%
16% Insurmountable debt levels 6.72% 35.16%
Closi:egn\:g::abr:iiness Significant loss of cash flow 16.39% 85.71%
Bankruptcy 11% Unable to cross the_ us bt_:rder in _order 5.04% 26.37%

4% to open by business in Ontario

Insurmountable
debt levels
7%
Unable to open for
the summer season Closing your business
11% permanently
5%

Unsure who has the authority to grant
me permission to re-open

2.31% 12.09%

& Unable to pay

DESTINATION staff sick leave
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Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
see above 
difficulty finding staff to open for various reasons, difficulty finding long term debt solution         
All our guests are from the U.S.  Need to open the border 
Basically unable to open with US border closed   
Without the border opening i stand to lose $400,000 
Unable to Justify Commercial Lease for Outboard Engines Under Current Conditions and We lost all of Summer Staff                                     
Unable to pay land taxes, worried about paying next years insurance, winter heating costs, etc. 
unable to service current debt; restrictions on air carriers 
maintenance of property/loss of docks as I was not able to access property 
if i dont open soon getting through the winter will be very hard, haveing enough money to reopen next year is a huge concern. If the goverment is not palnning on opening the border we need to know i would be able to find other work to try to survive. unfortunatly i can not do this until i know what is happening once again we need financial help and clarity! 
Had to use personal credit to maintain expenses 
potential spread by visitors from ON hot spots to our remote, limited health service area 
losing our guests permanently (anti-american sentiment is being created & heard online. also guests are losing confidence in booking a trip to Canada; some guests are booking at Northern Minnesota lodges & may find it easier & more cost effective for future trips 
95% loss of revenue for the season. 95% of clients are from the US 
Need forgivable grant money not more loans and debt!!! 
couldn't get employees here; don't know when to get employees; had to hire temp people to open so can't get CEWS for them 


#

Please indicate which types of COVID-19 related aid you have
received to date. Select all that apply

Which Types of COVID-19 Aid

10% wage subsidy
5%

Types of COVID-19 Aid val o”% :_"’::
| do not qualify for Seledt all that apply alue ota
any of the COVID-19 Surveys

aid
9%

10% wage subsidy 4.84% 6.59%

Employment Insurance (EI . 1 | 0.81% 1.10%

1.61% 2.20%
10.48% 14.29%

Employment
Insurance (El)
1%

e
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Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
I’m a US camp owner in Ontario. No aid.       
EI from winter season, will run out of qualifying weeks and will have no income for winter.   
I don’t want to choose a benefit, then now qualify for the other, and do not want a loan from the government. That would not help the business.               
see above     
Can not take on any more debt     
Don't know what we qualify for or how to find out                                             
Received nothing 
We need  funds that don't need to be paid back to help us operate so we don't go further in debt as we aren't getting any revenue since border is closed. 
RRRF  
$40 000 from local CFDC was all I qualified for 
My private lender has helped as well but only extendeing the debt and adding years to my mortage 
none 
RRRF 
$20,000 from RRFDC 




#

Has your Landlord applied for the Ontario-Canada Emergency
Commercial Rent Assistance (OCERCA) program?

OCERCA Program

Yes
0%

Has your Landlord applied for OCERCA Value %

Yes 0 0.00%

TTTTTTTTTTT

NORTHERN
ONTARIO


Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
NA                      
N/A 
Mortgage holder is US citizen.                                                   
No 


PI ..
Please indicate what percentage of your workforce you were able to

sustain with the Canadian Emergency Wage Subsidy (CEWS)?

21-30% 31-40%
0%

CEWS

11-20%
0% 41-50% 51-60% Percentage of your !Morlfforce you were Value %
1% 0 able to sustain with CEWS
5% 61-70% .
2% 1-10%
11-20% o0 |
71-80%

31-40% 0

3%

61-70% p]
71-80% 3

81-90% | 0
91-100%

| did not apply because | do 1% My application was not successful 1 1.11%
° I did not apply because I do not qualify 30 33.33%
N/A 15 16.67%

not qualify
33%

My application was not
successful
1%

wie

DESTINATION

NORTHERN
ONTARIO


Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
didn't apply for it               
Family run business, do not hire employees                   
I haven't applied yet as a couple staff members just came to get ready for Canadaian guests since we don't have U.S guests. 
Zero. No funds to pay them with           
have not applied yet    
0 as there is no business             
The border is closed and 99.9% of my business is from the US. 
Unsure yet as I am currently in the process of applying.   
If the border doesn’t open no need to hire any employees         
I am an owner and Operator of my camp. Any money made was turned right back around and put back into the camp with upgrades and upkeep   
We run the business ourselves. 
zero 
Haven’t been able to cross border 
Hoping to apply this month as my revenues have fell drastically in May I need assistance in how to apply for/access this 
Haven't applied yet as two of our employees just started and others are on stand by. 
just applied for the first time yesterday do not know if or when i will recive it. i can only bring in my employees on a part time baisis right now but will be laid off again very soon 
Togh to utilize when we cannot open.  The current program does not support seasonal workers, would be nice if it could be used by seasonal businesses in 2021 if we dont get a 2020 season. 
Currently all staff working but wont sustain for long with zero income 
Have not applied yet as need to know if seasonal employees qualify 
We are going to try and apply this pay period seasonal, 
did not qualify 
Did not apply; no business so no employees 
Did not apply 
zero 
had to hire temp help - not on a payroll. 


What other forms of aid/resources do you require during COVID-197
Select all that apply

Other forms of aid

N/A Greater
1% ligibility to th . .
access/.e '8IDIITY to the Other forms of aid/resources required %o of
None Canadian Emergency Value % Total
. Select all that apply
Commercial Rent Surveys

Assistance
Grants to cover the 0%
infrastructure costs
and PPE required for
re-opening
Information on when 16% Increased access to
and how the border interest free loans

will re-open to the US 8% Increased access to direct financialaid | 46 | 13.81%

23% Debt forgiveness 38 11.41% 41.76%

Grants to cover the infrastructure costs
and PPE required for re-opening

15.92% 58.24%

Increased access to
etued and ] direct financial aid

extended access to 2 14% Continued and extended access to the
Canadian Emergghey Canadian Emergency Wage Subsidy 34.07%
Wage Subsidy (CEWS) (CEWS)
9%
2.20%
2.20%
Information on when 25.27%
ﬁ and how you will be
able to re-open your
DESTINATION bus|ness
NORTHERN

ONTARIO 10%


Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
Will have no income when EI runs out                     
loan guarantee on long term debt. we believe in Northern Ontario's tourism product offering and are willing to invest, however we need support from the government as our resorts are all remote it is impossible to arrange proper financing. We have invested in these properties and because of singular purpose they have limited collateral value to lenders. Also based on typical and historical operations, meeting Lenders environmental requirements is challenging. 
Some/Any support that would be grants not needed to be paid back.       
Forgiveness for L.U.P       
Our Industry Needs Non-Repatable Financial Assistance to Survive until May of 2021     
compensation for losses from government closing border and effectively making our business have zero income                           
Working with utilities to limit bills when we can't get paying guests into our camps   
Funding to cover standard expenses and taxes, that does not cause us more debt. 
Tourism in Northwestern Ontario needs grants and compensation for the border being closed.  not just loans to get us further behind 
open the border 
A continual HONEST line of communication from the FEDERAL government on what is going on with border crossings and what we NEEDED a month ago was the Provincial government to have a better understanding of REGIONAL issues, Northwest Ontario is NOT Toronto.  And also what would be nice is the Minister for Tourism, POSSIBLY acknowleding that there is Tourism businesses north of Sault St. Marie!!!! 
some grants would be the best we dont control the option to be open or not. i can not afford more loans that would crush me. 
Long term debt restructuring 
Make cews retro active if catastophic losses.     
Need grants/relief to sustain operations until may 2021 opener 
Compensation for losses for loss from governments reaction to pandemic and successfully killing our business 
compensation for revenue lost 
Indigenous Business $$'s; clear communication & assistance to navigate various evolving programs; extend programs to 2021 for Tourism season (ie: wage subsidy, etc) 
Personally I think keeping the border closed at this time is the right call.  We have sacrificed much as Canadians to control covid, so why would we put all that at risk to opening the border, when Frankly the US does not have their shit together.  I am using my $40 000 loan to hire my staff, and make camp improvements that dont require a lot of expense, fix damage that happened over the winter to docks, buildings etc.  Getting ready for the season and eventually opening, paying our camp insurance which in itself is around $10 0000.  That $40000 is running out fast, and I may only be able to keeo my staff on for another month or so.  If I had access to more funds we may replace an old cabin, or keep doing other maintenance around our camp!  Always lots of that to do.  I want to be able to keep my employees on all season if I can.  My son had an interesting idea!  He said why not give each camp a grant for 10% of their income from the previous year.  That would likely allow most camps to pay their fixed costs like mortgage and insurance!  I thought it was a good idea! 
Change to EI requirements for employees for fall/winter 20/21 as they may not get the required hours to qualify. Extend access to CEWS to 2021 season as a means to cut costs while trying to recover from 2020 season 
open the boarder111 
signage; C-19 supplies not available anywhere here; CEWS extended to end of season 
reasonable notice to re open, assistance with hiring 
Loss of all income payment 


#

Is the current COVID-19 Government aid sufficient to ensure that
your tourism operation will remain economically viable?

Is the Government aid Enough?

Yes
1%

Is the Government aid enough Value %
Yes

N/A
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Presenter
Presentation Notes
Other (Please Specify)
I don’t receive any aid. I’m a US camp owner in Ontario                                       
We haven't received any aid to help us 
Time will tell                                           
if we don't get partial season we will walk away from our 1.1 million loan and let business fail we will survive, but will have to draw down personal savings to do so 
Not even remotely close 
Another injection of cash, either by interest free loan or a grant would go a long way to helping us get through this season, through the winter and into next season.  
Especially if the Cerb won't be available to us long term.  
Remember we make all of our money for the year in 3 core months. 
Need another $40,000. This time a grant!! 
Need income replaced 
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